
Macrame Keyrings: September 2020 

This month, the Craft Group managed their first meeting since February!  After a few hiccups, the 
Hall was rebooked, the educational worth of our Group proved, Risk Assessments completed and 
new systems put in place.  Fifteen Crafters met, socially distanced, masked and well sanitised of 
course, to make macrame key rings together.  We had a lovely morning: it was so good to be able to 
meet together again, share news and have a good chat whilst getting to grips with square knots to 
complete our keyrings.  To begin with, there was a lot of unpicking while we got the hang of moving 
the various cords around to make the knotted pattern but eventually success ensued.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Group created a bundle of keyrings, some using square knots, so the resulting keyring was flat 
and some using half square knots so that the result was twisted.  Depending on the combination of 
coloured cords and where we chose to place our beads, the resulting keyrings were very different. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


